

Rev. Tristan J. Salley, Senior Pastor

April 25, 2020

To Whom It May Concern

Dear Sir/Madame:

Greetings in the name of our Almighty Creator. It is our prayer that this communication finds you in the best of health.

On behalf of the Officers and Members of St. Paul African Methodist Episcopal Church of Rockville Centre, NY, and myself, we would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your generous donation of personal protective equipment. Your donation will enable us to continue to share the love of God with others and meet the needs of our shared community.

Again, we would like to thank you for your donation, and we pray that God's favor will continually rest upon you.

In HIS Service,

Reverend Tristan J. Salley,

Senior Pastor